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Hello my name is Tiffany Kay Casteel. | wouldthe like to comment on this rule. | have just been able
to see these websites and pages due to BEGIN scammed into a political scheme and nightmare. |
have a lot of data that needs to be looked into that | haven't been able to get out to the right people
or businesses/government agencies. | was blocked because of ransomware that was in my program
codes.

| have been through enough and | want to shine the light on this because | think there should be a
section that states due to certain circumstances there is a practical amount of time for information to
still be adjusted into finding. With a proper and human face to face meeting available to my
circumstances and others.

Due to the unfortunate circumstances of mistrust. My commitment to building up my community is
still my priority and my heart and love is still in it to get this information out. | think that more time
for proper action too be made public and put into the light is a reasonable request for the rule
making process to be accurate and clear to any individual.

Thank you for taking the time to read this and | hope to hear back from you.

Sincerely, Tiffany Kay Casteel


https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13063717750

